
Good evening,  
 
I’m writing to express my opinion that the Village of Menands remain whole during the 
process to redraw Albany County Legislative District lines.  
 
I don’t think that splitting a small, contiguous, but growing municipality is the prudent thing 
to do when determining legislative representation. Thank you in advance for your 
consideration of my opinion as you complete your work on this important matter.  
 
-Nick V. 
Colonie, NY 
 


